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Comments: To US Forest Service:

Please exercise responsible judgement to refuse the new project at Holland Lake. Montana should be protected

from profit mongering groups from outside Montana, which will use public land to generate their profits by

changing the area from natural beauty to brick and mortar development. There will be no end to this until all land

is occupied. How is this project going to be managed by the Forest Service? Will you turn your backs and let the

developer have carte blanche regarding the design of the project? I have lived in Montana for 17 years from

Georgia. The unspoiled beauty in

Montana is what blew me away! Unspoiled beauty has to stay that way! It only takes projects like this to change

this wonderfull aspect of this great and beautiful state! Please protect Montana!!

Respectfully

Roderick Bowers


